
Dear Leadership Council Representatives,   

Please join us for our June 12, 2023 Leadership Council Meeting at 10am - 11:15 AM 
EST. RSVP HERE. 
  
Before this meeting, we want to collect another round of feedback about proposed 
revisions to the Scope of Practice that were discussed during our March Leadership 
Council meeting. Your continued input is essential to this process! By June 1, please 
complete this 10-15 minute survey about these potential changes by clicking HERE.  
 
In this meeting, we will provide an update about the proposed changes to the Scope of 
Practice language and continue to open conversation about ISMETA’s Values in Action: 
Stewardship, Accessibility, Professional Integrity and Embodied Action.’ We will also use 
this opportunity to honor Elisa Controneo, ISMETA’s first Executive Director, who soon 
will retire from serving the organization for over 15 years.  
If you would like to share a comment with Elisa, please write through this Google form. 
There will be time during the meeting to express appreciation for her as well. 
 
We continue to update the Leadership Council Roster to ensure it is current. Please can 
you check your contact info if you haven’t had an opportunity to do so recently and 
email any updates to info@ISMETA.org . We very much appreciate your helping us keep 
this up to date with the most recent information! 
 
Approved Training Programs are required to attend two of our four meetings a year. We 
hope you will be able to attend, you won’t want to miss these important discussions. 
Sign into your account and RSVP Today. Meeting Access will be sent once you RSVP.  
 
AND as always:   
•      Review the ATP Handbook containing all the important ISMETA information you 
need to keep track of in one place. It lives in the Leadership Council Portal so you will 
always have access at your fingertips.    
•      Use the ISMETA Logo wherever possible and on your website in a prominent place.    
•      Visit the Leadership Council Portal often for a copy of this and other important 
communication.   
   
See you soon,   
The ISMETA Leadership Council Team   
 


